
 
 

The Minnesota Court of 
Appeals will be hearing oral 
arguments at Mitchell Hamline 
on Thursday, April 13 from 
10–11:15 am in the Mitchell 
Hamline Auditorium.  
 
Plan to arrive no later than 
15 minutes before the start 
of each oral argument to 
find a seat. The Auditorium 
doors will close, and guests 
will not be allowed in while 
each oral argument is in 
session. Professional dress or 
business casual dress is 
appropriate for attending the 
oral arguments. 

 

Minnesota Court of Appeals Hears 
Oral Arguments at Mitchell Hamline 
April 13, 2023 

The oral arguments will be followed by a 
Q&A session with the judges and clerks. 
Find the schedule, synopses, and briefs 
in The Docket or in Symplicity. No RSVP 
is needed to attend the oral arguments 
or Q&A session. 
 
Lunch with Judges and Clerks 
Lunch will begin at 11:30 am. RSVP for 
lunch in Symplicity or email 
careers@mitchellhamline.edu to reserve 
your spot. 
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